
Important Dates and Reminders
December 7th - NES Cinema Takeover, Moana 2 - Sign up
forms and payments are due December 3rd!
December 9th-13th - Parent Council Holiday Shoppe, packets
with information will be sent home in backpacks
December 9th - School Board Meeting - 6:30 p.m. at the
District Office or by Zoom
December 10th - Winter Concert @ 6:00-7:00 p.m. - Please
have your child/children to their classroom by 5:45 p.m. and parents go to the gym.
December 13th - No School for Preschool Only
December 16th - 20th - NES Winter Spirit Week (see flyer below)
December 23rd - January 3rd - No School - Winter Break (School Resumes Tuesday, January
7th)
January 6th - No School for Students - Professional Development Day

December 19th is the last day of swim for Carbary, McCoy, and Henderson's classes. Carbary's
class swims on Monday December 16th.

Swim will start for Honts, Christensen, and LeDoux's classes January 7th.
Tuesday - Honts
Wednesday - Christensen



Thursday - LeDoux



Lost and Found

December 20th is the last day to claim any lost and found items. It will all be donated over winter
break, so please come and have a look!



Our Family Resource Center is in need of some
Donations

If you're looking to clean out gently used clothing that your
child/children outgrew, we're in need of the following items.....

clothing
shoes/boots
coats
swim suits and trunks

Preschool through 5th grade sizes would be greatly appreciated!

Donations can be dropped off at the office.

Ms. Jennifer’s School Counseling Office
Happy December!
In November we continued to work on skills for learning: focused
attention, listening, following directions, being assertive, respect
and more. Additionally, we continued developing using our ‘tools’
(Breathing, Listening & Words) to help in solving problems and staying in the green zone.



In December we will continue focusing on skills needed for learning.: perspective taking, accepting
differences, empathy, positive self talk to name a few. Additionally, we will continue to incorporate
our ‘Words Tool’ one of the innate tools we have within ourselves to help us with emotional
regulation, skills for learning, social responsibility and problem solving, “Using our words tool”
reminds us to use our words in the right, way at the right time, for the right reason, to others AND
yourself. Remembering to use our words in a way that will be helpful instead of hurtful is aids in
the ability to problem solve with others when there is a conflict. It is also a great reminder to
speak to ourselves (self talk) in a way that we would speak to a friend - with kindness and
empathy.
If you have any questions or concerns about your student feel free to contact me. You can also fill
out a counseling form espanol to request a meeting.
Ms. Jennifer
503-355-3657
jenniferh@nknsd.org

Our Holiday Shoppe will be December 9th-13th! 🎁

We are in great need of parent help to run the shop. If interested in
volunteering email Ashley at aferber86@gmail.com

Every year the main focus of the parent council is to raise money
for school supplies. On average we spend around $4,000. If you
would like to help volunteer please email Ashley at
aferber86@gmail.com. Unable to volunteer and still looking to
help? You can always leave donations in the office for us to collect.
Please make checks out to NEPC. Every little bit helps and is
greatly appreciated!! BIG thanks to those who have already
donated!!

Happy Holidays from NCRD! If you are in need of after-school care or no school-day child care
please reach out to us. We pick up your student at Nehalem Elementary school at the end of each
school day and are open until 5pm. Our cost is $6 per day per child. This includes a nutritious
snack and a host of enrichment activities (outdoor play/walks, gym time, crafts, music, science,
etc.) If interested, please reach out to Angie or Kiley at NCRD by phone, email, website, or just stop
in. We are not doing drop-ins currently but hope to bring that back at some point. We do have full-
day child care when the school is closed (excludes Holidays). No School Days are $20 per student

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyaiH-CA4akO_yXKmhgyyqVgrGNx4xIFJBuLxLyd4ovB9rIA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1bChzeJDkquUfLCtajInaz22nCay-fh5vVj38fbpLbCM/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:jenniferh@nknsd.org
mailto:aferber86@gmail.com
mailto:aferber86@gmail.com


per day. The no school days we are open in December are 23, 24, 30, 31, January 2, 3, & 6. To
preregister and prepay, contact the Welcome Center.

Scholarship applications are available upon request. Scholarships for students are funded through
the Friends of NCRD (501(C)(3)), who support families in need through various fundraisers
throughout the year. Please let any youth center staff or the Welcome Center know if this is a need,
and we will get you a scholarship application.

-Youth Sports-
Futsal (indoor soccer) started in the NES gym at 4:30 and run Tuesdays and Fridays until Dec. 13. If
you want to play but haven’t registered, you still can, come over to NCRD and register if you have
already played a sport this school year it’s even easier, just call the welcome center (or email Kiley)
and let them know your child’s name, we can invoice you (*late fees may apply). Basketball will
start after the winter break, be on the lookout for the flyers to come home in December.

Friday Night Family Swim December 5, 13, 20
6:00pm---7:30pm
***Adults please accompany your children to Friday Family Swim***
Not Mandatory that adults must be in the pool for kiddos to participate(unless 5 years and
under) $2 per student $18 10x swim pass $6 adult $50 10x swim pass purchase @ the pool!
No reservations necessary.

Wednesday Water Play December 4, 11, 18
3 days left in December!
Available for students 1st thru 5th grades.
Wednesday Water Play on PAUSE for Winter Term 2025
Start Date TBD………..
Pool Closed December 23rd thru January 5, 2025!
OPEN January 6, 2025







Employment Opportunities at NKN School District

Click on this button to access and apply for open positions.

https://nknsd.org/
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